

Dear Pro-Life Leaders and Activists:

**Infanticide**. That is what the current Democratic Governor of Virginia defended on the radio. Advocating to keep a child, formed in the image of God, "comfortable" while a "discussion" ensues whether that child should live or die.

The Governor's comments came as he was questioned about a radical bill in the Virginia legislature that would allow for abortions up until the moment of birth in the Commonwealth, even late-term abortions that can result in babies being born alive.

Because of the blowback, that bill never became law, narrowly defeated, 51-49 in the House of Delegates. But when pressed whether or not he'd veto the legislation if it came to his desk, the Democratic nominee for Governor, Terry McAuliffe, in April of 2021 called it a "commonsense bill" and said "I would not have vetoed the bill" if it crossed his desk as Governor.

My Democratic opponent, Terry McAuliffe, supports abortion on-demand, up until the moment of birth, paid for by the taxpayers.

As the next Governor of Virginia, I will proudly stand up for the unborn and their mothers. I believe life begins at conception. My views are formed not only by my faith, but by science as well.

Instead of working to expand late-term abortion in Virginia, I'll proudly advocate to limit abortions when the unborn child can feel pain. The United States is one of just seven countries around the globe – in the company of China and North Korea – to allow late abortions when the child can feel pain. That's why over 20 states have enacted Pain-Capable limits to stop late abortions. I'll work tirelessly to add Virginia to the list.

**Further, I will protect Virginia taxpayers from paying for abortions.** Earlier this year – *on Good Friday* – Governor Northam signed into law a bill that expands taxpayer funding of abortions. I will work vigorously to stop our tax dollars from funding abortions.

We have much work to do, and first and foremost, we must win this race. I urge you to be "all in" on this campaign. Help me make Terry McAuliffe's extreme views clear on the campaign trail: Volunteer to phone bank, go door-to-door, educate your friends and family.

With your help, we can do this, and go to work advocating for mothers and their unborn children here in the Commonwealth this November.

Glenn Youngkin